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Dear Andrew RT Davies MS, 
 
I am responding to your written question WQ93465: How is the Welsh Government working 
to ensure a healthy, productive and safe environment for nurses working in Wales following 
the independent culture review of the Nursing and Midwifery Council? 
 

I welcome the publication of The Nursing and Midwifery Council Independent Culture 
Review. Like the Chief Nursing Officer for Wales, I am very concerned about the review’s 
findings and the impact these issues will have on the health and wellbeing of nurses and 
midwives in Wales. My officials are working closely with their counterparts in England, 
Northern Ireland and Scotland to ensure the NMC addresses all areas of concern raised in 
the report and its recommendations to restore confidence in the regulator.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
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